
 
 
 

THE INSTITUTE OF AFRICAN STUDIES PRESENTS 
 
"Science, Technology and Innovation: The case 
of systematization of innovation in Angola and 

its challenges for the development" 
 

WITH 
 

 
 

Eurico Josué Ngunga, Visiting Fellow 
Institute of African Studies, Carleton University 

 
Wednesday, September 10, 1:00- 2:30 pm 

433 Paterson Hall, Carleton University* 
 
 
 
Prof. Eurico Josué Ngunga is a Visiting Researcher with the Institute in 2014-15. Prof. Ngunga 
is originally from Angola. 
For the past 20 years he has lived in Brazil, where he is currently a faculty member at the 
Federal University of Minas Gerais. While with IAS, he will be pursuing his doctoral thesis 
research on “Science, Technology and Innovation: The Case of Systematization of Innovation in 
Angola and its Challenges.” 
 
 
The objective of this study is to analyze and understand the problems of socio-economic 
development of Angola, from the challenges of knowledge production, taking into account the 
program of systematization of Science, Technology and Innovation of the country, in order to 
reduce existing asymmetries between the peripheral countries and the other OECD countries 

 
 
 
 
 

This is part of the African Studies Brownbag Seminar Series  
(http://www.carleton.ca/africanstudies/) 

For more information, please contact the Institute of African Studies at  
613-520-2600 ext. 2220 or African_Studies@carleton.ca 

*For a campus map, please see: http://www2.carleton.ca/cu/campus/ 
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